
Villoux House of Players 
Proceedings 

 
Order, order! I, April, do call to order this 12th meeting of the Villoux House 
of Players on this 23rd day of February in the year 2013.   Topics of 
conversation will be: Department Updates and Closing Ceremonies.  We 
will begin this 12th meeting with the Minecraft Department Chairman, 
Chairman Committee Speaker, and Villoux Chief of Staff, the right 
honorable Dr. Baskerville. 
 
 
----------- Baskerville Cabinet ---------- 
Baskerville Advisors- 
baconwingz 
Skyrimable 
KirinaeWindstalker 
mason917061 
Cap1991 
elefalcon 
 
Baskerville Assistants - 
DrToadley 
Arthas 
hobomatt4 
Zombieslayer935 
mashoonga15 
Bosiephus 
michaelluong19 
 
Baskerville Assistant Manager - 
cookieman768 
 
Executive Baskerville Assistant - 
April 



------------ System Building Department --------- 
 
Minecraft Builders- 
ThunderMaze 
_Soul_Sniper_ 
Christo56 
MarvelSwaGG 
 
Minecraft Engineers- 
 
Minecraft Economists- 
trollin22 
 
Building Manager- 
TheMikeh85 
 
Executive System Builder- 
Sammygman 
 
 
-------------- System Coding Department -------- 
 
System Art Designers- 
BillehRoot 
Phaseout 
 
System Coders - 
ZzChris 
 
System Host- 
Capta1nTurtles 
 
Coding Manager- 
 
Executive System Coder- 
Dr. Wilson 
 
 
 



------------- System Press Department ----------- 
 
System Press -  
danick99 
Flipman9000 
axew6000 
Siya12 
davesaunders 
Joepr999 
 
Commercialists - 
NeonTwinkie 
MiketotheD 
 
Radio Villoux Dj's - 
coolkidzzz 
ShadowBoo 
Creste.D 
zanclaw 
 
Commercialist Manager- 
 
Radio Villoux Dj Manager- 
Ryen 
 
Press Manager - 
 
Executive Press Officer - 
King Kiro 
 
--------- TeamSpeak Operation Department ------- 
 
TeamSpeak Operators - 
Lurk 
Penguin 
DemonKingz 
Pwnzy 
Fuge622 
Duyst 
 



TeamSpeak Helpers- 
 
Operative Manager- 
IFarmmy 
 
Executive TeamSpeak Operator - 
Phil 
 
 
---------- League of Legends Department --------- 
 
League of Legends Tournament Directors- 
Dragonride 
Pokecamo 
 
League of Legends Department Chairman- 
Herc 
 
 
-------------- Minecraft Department ------------ 
 
Minecraft Server Heads- 
Stutterfoot 
Beameron 
Donutbomber 
Deepblew 
 
----------- Team Fortress 2 Department --------- 
 
Team Fortress 2 Tournament Directors- 
 
Team Fortress 2 Server Heads- 
3ste40 
 
Team Fortress 2 Department Chairman- 
DragonBreath 
 
 
 
 



-------- Realm of The Mad God Department ------- 
 
Realm Of The Mad God Guild Masters- 
Xethyl 
 
 
---------------- Villoux Affiliates --------------- 
 
Lyllox Server System Representative- 
Pjxxx1128 
 
The WBA Community Ambassador- 
WbTrex  
 
 
 
---------- Villoux Grand Council Members -------- 
 
Council Members - 
Crokeykid 
Smudd 
Flosion 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Excused Absences: 
The Baskerville Advisor Baconwingz for Work Related Issues 
The Baskerville Advisor Skyrimable for Work Related Issues 
 
The Minecraft Builder Thunder_Maze for School Interference 
 
The System Art Designer BillehRoot for Internet Difficulties 
 
The TeamSpeak Operator DemonKingz for Work Related Issues 
 
The Grand Council Member Crokeykid for Time Zone Differences 
The Grand Council Member Smudd for Time Zone Differences 
 
 
 
 
Unexcused Absences: 
The Baskerville Assistant Mashoonga15 
The Baskerville Assistant Zombieslayer935 
The Baskerville Assistant Manager Cookieman768 
 
The Minecraft Builder _Soul_Sniper_ 
The Minecraft Builder Christo56 
The Minecraft Builder MarvelSwaGG 
The Minecraft Economist trollin22 
The Building Manager Th3Mik3h85 
 
The Commercialist MiketotheD 
The Commercialist NeonTwinkie 
The Radio Villoux Dj Creste.D 
The Radio Villoux Dj Zanclaw 
 
The TeamSpeak Operator Fuge622 
The TeamSpeak Operator Lurk 
The TeamSpeak Operator Pwnzy 
 
The League of Legends Tournament Director Dragonride 
The League of Legends Tournament Director Pokecamo 
The League of Legends Department Chairman Herc 



Minecraft Update as Read by Dr. Baskerville 
Good evening my fellow House of Players members.   As Villoux’s 

Minecraft Department Chairman, I am pleased to announce the system’s 
largest department’s status.  Presently, the system is undergoing a transition 
of hosting services from various companies to one consolidated account on 
MultiMinecraft Server Hosting.   This explains the reasoning behind the 
servers being down.   The system is presently working with MultiMinecraft 
to get subuser accounts setup so that each individual Server Head will have 
access to their files, but their files only.   When this is setup, Basic Craft, 
Izvorni Craft, Technic Craft, Snowflake Pixelmon, the System Building 
Server and New-Age Craft will enter Villoux Beta Testing phase.   The other 
two servers, Drug Craft and Craft of the Titans are currently in need of a 
Server Head and will not be released until we are able to find a person 
suitable for these positions.   If you are interested in applying for either of 
those positions, please contact me after the House of Players meeting and 
after the Team Fortress 2 Tournament that will follow the House meeting.  
This hereby concludes my Minecraft Department update, and I would be 
pleased to entertain any questions, comments, or concerns in regards to 
Villoux’s Minecraft Department.   

 
Thank you for that update, Dr. Baskerville.  I will now open the floor to any 
questions, comments, or concerns in regards to Villoux’s Minecraft 
Department.  If you wish to vocalize a question, comment, or concern in 
regards to Villoux’s Minecraft Department, please send me a private 
message at this point.   Again, this should be a private message, not a 
message sent into the House of Players channel or a poke. 
 
Thank you for that update, Dr. Baskerville.   The House will now move to 
the Grand Council Member, Realm of the Mad God Department Chairman, 
and Guild Master of Villoux’s Eight-Bit Death Guild, Flosion. 
  

 
 
 
 



Realm of the Mad God Update as Read by Flosion 
Thank you for that update, Flosion.  I will now open the floor to any 
questions, comments, or concerns in regards to Villoux’s Realm of the Mad 
God Department.  If you wish to vocalize a question, comment, or concern 
in regards to Villoux’s Realm Department please send me a private 
message at this point.   Again, this should be a private message, not a 
message sent into the House of Players channel. 
 
Thank you for that update, Flosion.   At this time, I would like to welcome 
the King of TeamSpeak and League of Legends Department Chairman Herc 
to give an update on Villoux’s League of Legends Department.  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



League of Legends Update as Read by Herc 
League of Legends is going well. The next tournament is on March 

9th at 6:00 PM central. I plan to work with the press to get more people into 
the league of legends department by working with the Press Officers to get 
more people onto League of Legends. The population is still very good and 
the Finnish department is growing. That's about it for the League of Legends 
department - thanks. 
 
Thank you for that update, Herc.  I will now open the floor to any questions, 
comments, or concerns in regards to Villoux’s League Department.  If you 
wish to vocalize a question, comment, or concern in regards to Villoux’s 
League Department please send me a private message at this 
point.   Again, this should be a private message, not a message sent into 
the House of Players channel. 
 
I appreciate your update, Herc. We will now move to the Team Fortress 2 
Department Chairman, DragonBreath, for an update in his department. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Team Fortress 2 Update as Read by DragonBreath 
 
Hello everyone, as you know I am the Team Fortress 2 Department 

Chairman, DragonBreath.   In the Team Fortress 2 Department, we are 
currently working on establishing the Main Server.   Hopefully, we will have 
the server up and running by mid-March and will be more than happy to 
invite all of you to attend. 
 
Thank you for that update, DragonBreath.  I will now open the floor to any 
questions, comments, or concerns in regards to Villoux’s Team Fortress 2 
Department.  If you wish to vocalize a question, comment, or concern in 
regards to Villoux’s TF2 Department please send me a private message at 
this point.   Again, this should be a private message, not a message sent 
into the House of Players channel. 
 
I appreciate your update, DragonBreath. We will now move back to the 
Villoux Chief of Staff, Chairman Committee Speaker, and Minecraft 
Department Chairman, the honorable Dr. Baskerville to lead us in the 
closing ceremonies.   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 



Closing Ceremonies as Read by Dr. Baskerville 
 
 Thank you, April.  This is quite a significant House of Players 
meeting indeed.   This being the 12th House of Players meeting means that 
this system has recognized the House of Players for one full year.   That is 
truly amazing.  I know of no other community that is able to hold a 
democratic governmental body for so long that acts so successfully.  I would 
like to thank all of my fellow House of Players members for their loyalty 
and dedication to this system.   I would especially like to thank my 
Executive Baskerville Assistant, madam April for leading us in the 
ceremonies tonight, and I would equally like to thank the rest of the system’s 
Grand Council and Board of Executives for their non-stop efforts to 
maintain Villoux’s motto, “Villoux Server System – Where excellency is 
your only option”.  I feel I should also welcome and congratulate Villoux’s 
new Executive System Press Officer, King Kiro, who will be assuming the 
Executive role per 48and87rock’s promotion to the Villoux Grand Council.   
Welcome to the Board of Executives King Kiro;  I look forward to working 
with you.   Without further a duo, I will now announce  what you have all 
been waiting for.  This month’s Friend of Villoux is the Radio Villoux Dj 
Manager, Ryen.   Not only does Mr. Ryen excel in his position as Dj 
Manager by ensuring that there are a plentiful amount of events every 
Friday, but he also acts as a welcome wagon to new users to the system and 
does everything he can to get them situated and comfortable.  For that 
myself, and the rest of the Grand Council, thank you.   I do have on final 
announcement tonight – the 9th Team Fortress 2 Tournament will be hosted 
immediately after this meeting.   There are still positions available in the 
tournament, so if you wish to participate, please contact a member of the 
Team Fortress 2 Tournament before the tournament starts.  With that being 
said, I, Dr. Baskerville, do hereby adjourned this 12th meeting of the Villoux 
House of Players! 


